NYC Program
‘Well Received

The Neighborhood Youth
Comps Program in Alaska, °
ever since its introduction in
the state by the Office of
Economic Opportunity, has
been well received by the

Paul Hoxie wrote from
Arctic Village to Ambrose
Towarak, former regional
director of the Fairbanks
office of the NYC now re-
placed by Joe Nichols, said:

‘““Thank you for giving my
request for Nei :
Youth program suc h
prompt and positive action.
The people of the town really
appreciate it.”’

Fromr James W. Griffin, NYC
supervisor at Barrow:

““] feel that we have had a
fine program going here for
the past 12 months with our
dropout, in school, and
summer programs. | think I
have put about as much time
into this as any extracumi-
cular activity that I have
had...

“It curtailed my hunting
and fishing quite a bit. 1 did
it for the sake of the kids.’”

NYC supervisor for Huslia,
Michael S. Clien, wrote to _
Towarak:

““On behalf of the vill age of
Huslia and myself, I would
like to thank you and the
NYC program for making jobs
and monies available for the
youth of our village.

“In this context, I would
like to apply for another NYC
grant—program for this summer
for about 14 youths. We hope
you will be able to continue
this fine program.”
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decrease the dropout rate.




